THE KIDS' CUPBOARD

Some of our Ashland-Greenwood children qualify for free or reduced meals through
the National School Lunch Program. These meals provide the fuel that they need to
get through the week. But what happens to these children over the summer? The
Kids' Cupboard is a summer food pantry, targeted solely for children. It is located
in the basement of American Lutheran Church but is an ecumenical effort of various
Ashland churches. The pantry will be open every Monday from 5 - 7 pm., beginning
June 2, 2014. If you believe your child could benefit from the Kids' Cupboard,
please fill out the registration form and return it to American Lutheran Church,
1941 Silver Street by May 16th. If you have questions or cannot return the form by
May 16th, please contact Bette @ 402-944-7791

REGISTRATION FORM
Kids' Cupboard
2014 Summer

Child's
Name:

Mailing
Address:

Phone: ' Grade: - Age:
In case of emergency please contact:

Name:

Relationship:

Adress:

Phone:

By signing this form | agree to allow my child to participate in the Kids' Cupboard program. |
understand that, for children with food allergies, pantry items may contain possible allergen-
containing ingredients. Parents and guardians concerned with food allergies need to be aware of
this risk. The Kids Cupboard program will not assume any liability for adverse reactions to foods
consumed. By signing this form, | agree to assume any and all risks associated with my child’s
participation in the program, including any adverse reaction my child may have to foods consumed.

Parent/Guardian's Signature Date

**The program has limited availability so please register early.



